
PARENT DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP 
INFORMATION 

 
 

Our building opens for students at 8:40 AM.  Students should not be 
dropped off before this time.  If you arrive earlier than 8:40 AM, please 
park in a designated parking space and wait until 8:40.   
 

The circle in front of the school is for buses only.  Use the parking lot 
for parent drop-off. 
 

Parents should remain in their vehicles in the drop-off lane.  Do not leave 
cars unattended.  A staff member will assist your child in entering the 
building safely.  If you must enter the school, please park in a designated 
parking space. 
 

Please be sure to cross only in the painted crosswalk.  There are painted 
crosswalks at both entrances to our school.  Do not cross between buses.   
 

If you are picking your child up at dismissal time, please come into the 
office to sign the child out.  You may then wait in the lobby.  We request 
that parents arrive at 3:25. 

 
 

OTHER PARENT ITEMS: 
 

It is important to have emergency plans for your children in case you are 
not home when they are dismissed.  If feasible, please discuss those plans 
with your children. 
 

If you email a teacher with an important message, please consider 
copying our secretary/health paraprofessional Mrs. Lentz (lentzt@slsd.org) 
in the email.  Mrs. Lentz can then assure that the teacher has received your 
message. 
 


